
 

Groundhogs, love, community helpers, and the Olympics were our 

learning themes during this busy month!   

In preparation for Groundhog Day, the children learned about the sun 

and shadows.  They eagerly awaited the groundhog’s weather 

prediction, and weren’t at all disappointed when he called for six more 

weeks of winter.  The teachers, on the other hand… 

The children talked about St. Valentine, love for one another, and ways 

we can show this love. The 4’s class made a colorful “kindness quilt.”  

Valentine’s Day was celebrated with hearts, balloons, and Valentine 

cards for classmates.  Love was definitely in the air! 

The children enjoyed creating their own veterinary hospital during 

Community Helpers week.  They were “construction workers,” building 

with cardboard bricks, as well as firemen, doctors, and hair stylists.  

They enjoyed drawing pictures of what they’d like to be when they 

grow up. 

The Olympics in China were special, but the OLGC Preschool Olympics 

were spectacular!  We started the week with the Olympic torch relay.  

The children made torches and ate Cheetos “torches” for snack.  At our 

Opening Ceremony the children dressed in red, white and blue, and 

marched in carrying their handmade flags.  Our games included 

Olympic hill rolling and balloon hockey.  The children were awarded 

medals, which they made themselves, at our closing ceremonies.  
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